
BI-STATE SAGE-GROUSE 
WORKDAYS

Join Eastern Sierra Land Trust and the Bureau of Land 

Management as we team up to improve Bi-State sage-grouse 

habitat. On August 22nd and 23rd from 9am-12pm, we will be 

removing conifer seedlings that are invading sagebrush habitat 

near Bridgeport. These trees provide perches for predators that 

prey on sage-grouse eggs and chicks.  

 

 

 

 

Protect an 

Icon of the 

West!

Directions: Meet at the intersection of Green Creek Rd and Hwy 
395.  From Bishop, the turnoff is roughly 20 minutes north of Lee 

Vining and 10 minutes south of Bridgeport. 
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TO VOLUNTEER CONTACT:  ryan@eslt.org or  (760)873-4554

EASTERN  S IERRA  LAND  TRUST  EVENTS

Coffee and pastries will be provided. Bring a hat, closed-toe shoes, 

sunscreen, a camera, and water; please leave pets at home.




